
Child Care 

New Course Training Alert! 

Large Family Child Care Home 
Operators Course (OLFC) 

 
The Department of Children and Families Office of Child Care 
Regulation is offering a new online course, Operating a Large Family 
Child Care Home. The goals of the course are to highlight the 
differences between operating a large family child care home and a 
family day care home, and to prepare child care professionals for 
operating a large family child care home. Upon completion of this 
course, child care professionals will be able to: 
 

• Define large family child care home terminology 

• Identify the laws, rules, and regulations pertaining to large 
family child care homes 

• Describe business practices related to opening a large family 
child care home 

 
For this five-hour course, 0.5 CEUs may be earned. To access this course, go to 
https://www.myflfamilies.com/service-programs/child-care/ and select “Training & Credentialing.” 
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